
NEW ROCHELLE PUBLIC LIBRARY POLICY REGARDING
ADULTS IN CHILDREN’S ROOM

The children's room (including its technology and restrooms) is intended for children with their
caregivers.

Adults are allowed in the children's area when they are accompanying a child or actively
accessing its collections.

The library reserves the right to ask adults to move to other areas of the building if they are not
assisting children using materials or if they are not using materials to assist children in their care.

Adopted by New Rochelle Public Library Board of Trustees on January 12, 2023


